

Chris Stavros Chief Deputy Assessor

July 11, 2018

The Salt Lake County Council 2001 South State, N2200 Salt Lake City, Utah 84190-1010

Attention: Aimee Winder Newton, Chair

Re: Motor Vehicle Refunds

Dear Council Members:

Kindly advise the County Treasurer to reimburse \$ 300.00 to various veterans who have applied and qualified for the disabled veteran exemption. We have reviewed the transactions related to taxpayers' requests for refund and recommend your approval.

Records verifying these transactions are available in the Salt Lake County Assessor's Office, Room #N2600.

Very truly yours,

Kevin Jacobs

Salt Lake County Assessor

Levin Jacobs

Chris Stavros

Chief Deputy

AL W

MA 017